
 

 

E.D. COMMUNICATION 

December 2021 
 

Hannah K. 
 
It is with great sadness that we announce the sudden death of Hannah K. on December 10, 2021.    
 
Hannah was a bright and fun-loving person who lived with a caring Home Share family.   She attended 
Community Options where she had lots of friends and where she would show off her skills playing Yahtzee 
and other games with friends.   Hannah loved her independence, enjoyed shopping and attending parties 
with her friends.    
 
Hannah’s family expressed their gratitude to KSCL staff and friends for making Hannah’s days bright and 
cheery.   Hannah had never been happier and felt she had found a wonderful extended family. 
 
”and stuff like that”…… (Hannah’s favorite saying).   We all will miss you, Hannah. 

 

 

 

Christmas 
 

As we go into the Christmas season, facing a highly contagious variant & therefore more restrictions from 
now until January 31, 2022, we all must follow the PHO’s Order for indoor & outdoor gatherings.    Remember 
although we are all vaccinated, we can still contract & spread COVID, which can be especially dangerous to 
those who are not vaccinated.     
 
We all have a social & morale responsibility to adhere even when it’s not fun or we are just plain burnt out 
from all the rules.   Please stay safe and remember to be kind to everyone.    
 
Have a Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year ! 
 

Kathleen Elias 
Executive Director, KSCL 


